
 

Friday 21st July 2023 

Weekly Bulletin 
With kindness, respect and gratitude, together we aim high in all we do 

Headteacher’s message: 

Thank you for your support over the past year. The 
children have made great progress academically, 
socially and emotionally. They have had a variety of 
experiences that I know they have enjoyed—
creating some wonderful memories. A particular 
fond farewell to Year 6 and their families. I wish you 
all a great summer and look forward to seeing the 
children back in class on Wednesday 6th September. 

Adam Khan—Headteacher 

Green fingered Thomas and Evie 

Thomas (Y1) has been busy caring 
for his tomato plants and the Cor-
onation Sunflower he has grown 
from seed. So has Evie (Y1). 
These are the sunflowers Y1 
planted at the make a memory 
day for the coronation. As you 
can see, they have both  grown 
really tall (Evie’s is 6ft!) and are 
about to flower.  

 

Another Chief Scout 

Silver Award 

Congratulations to Rufus 
(Y5) for gaining the top 
award for Cub Scouts. 
 
Thank you parents for shar-
ing your children’s achieve-
ments for our weekly bulle-
tin this year. 

Farewell Y6! 

Today was our current Year 6’s last day at Hels-
by Hillside! They have been busy this week with 
a variety of assemblies and performances (and 
a trip to Go-Ape). They will all be missed and 
we wish them all the very best for high school 
in September. It’s been a blast Y6! 

Contact details: 
Please contact the school office to notify or request ab-
sence at:  admin@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk  

or call 01928 722 991 

Website links:     School website      Absence request 

Administering medicine consent    Lunch Menu            

Family Support Information     Full School Diary  

Diary Dates 2023:  

September 6th—School re-opens to children 

October 20th—School closes for 1/2 term 

October 31st—School re-opens to children after 1/2 term  

December 15th—School closes for Christmas holiday 

Clubs letter has been sent out today for September. Dead-

line for completion 4pm Monday 4th September. 

Friends of Hillside: 

Thanks to all parents who have supported our 
PTA events this year. A particular thank you to 
Michelle Lepts who has managed and coordi-
nated so much. Also the Jane Axford for lead-
ing Saturday’s Family Fun Day. 

Click here for 

school lottery!  

 

https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/illness-absence-in-term-time/5394
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/illness-absence-in-term-time/5394
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/school-meals/5397
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/family-support/134838
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/events
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/helsby-hillside-primary-school
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/helsby-hillside-primary-school

